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Hello City Counsel,

“As the business owner of Silk Moon, I encourage you to budget funds for a
grant writer.   With this grant, our town will be able to identify and plan for
improvements to the business district which will benefit the entire town and
secure the future of all stakeholders, residents included.

Our business community needs your support and is rising to the challenge to
support the grant process and meet the looming deadline for the Caltrans
Planning Grant.”

On a personal note, I am excited about you hiring Laura Hagar and Colleen
Martell.

I have already noticed their efforts and it is appreciated!

Thank you  
Andrea 
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